
Order of Service 

March 12, 2023 

 

Welcome & Announcements 

     

Call to Worship                          

 

Praise Songs                       Blessed Be The Name 

                                            Only A Holy God 

                      What A Beautiful Name 

 

Scripture                              1 John 1:5-7, 2:1-6 

    

Message                 Walk Out Of The Darkness And Into The Light 

             Pastor David Krueger 

  

Offering  (Giving Back To God)                
 

Congregational Prayer/Confession of Sin                  David Cook 

 

Choir                Trust and Surrender 

 

Hymn #522 (vs. 1,3&4)                                         My Savior’s Love 

 

Hymn #3 (vs. 1&4)                 Praise To The Lord, The Almighty 

 

Benediction                            

 

 

Thanks for joining us today! 

 

 

 

 

Announcements 

 

New Member Discovery Class  

There will be a new member Discovery Class taking place starting 

TODAY and lasting for 5 weeks, excluding Easter. If you have been 

thinking about joining Gibbsville Church plan on joining us. We will 

be meeting in the choir room during the Sunday School hour. If you 

have any questions please reach out to Pastor David. 
 

Westminster Shorter Catechism 

Q 38:  What benefits do believers receive from Christ at the  

resurrection? 

A: At the resurrection, believers being raised up in glory, shall be 

openly acknowledged and acquitted in the day of judgment, and 

made perfectly blessed in the full enjoying of God to all eternity. 
 

Multi-Purpose Building Donations 

There are yellow envelopes available on the Welcome Centers for 

those wishing to make a donation to the Multi-Purpose Building. 

These envelopes can be placed in the offering basket. 
 

Summer Camp 

You may now register your kids for summer camp at The Woods 

(formerly Camp Awana)! Incoming 3rd-5th grade is from June 18-22 

and incoming 6th-9th grade is from June 25-30. Other dates available 

online. The best week of summer is just a few clicks away! Visit our 

church website to learn how to register. 
 

Dinner/Auction 

We need your help! The Nurture committee is having a dinner/

auction on Saturday, April 29. We need items and/or services to  

auction. All money raised will go to defer the cost of the Colorado 

trip for The Well youth. If you have a donation or questions contact 

Phil Buchmann at 920.226.9210, or any Nurture committee member. 
 

Games, Food & Fun! 

Save the date for the Women’s Ministry night of games, food & fun 

April 27 at 6pm right here at the church. 

 

Weekly Gatherings 

This Week’s Calendar 
 

Sunday:  Prayer  Time in Matthew Room 8:15am 

     Adult Sunday School 10:15am 

     Sunday School for 3 year old-High School     

      (downstairs) 10:15am 

     New Member Discover Class 10:15am (Choir     

                  Room) 

     The Well-HS Small Group Night 

      

Monday:  I-Fit 6:30pm 

      Teens For Life 7pm 

       The Well-MS Small Group Night 

 

Tuesday: Tony Beach “How People Change” class (class          

                   will take place in The Well room) 6:30-8:15pm 

      Advanced Challenge Meeting 7pm (*Sanctuary) 

 

Wednesday: Bell Choir Practice 6-7pm 

           GEMS Mother/Daughter Night *Note  

           location change: We will be in the Oostburg     

                       High School Cafeteria  

           Choir Practice 7-8pm 

            

Thursday: Read Thru The Bible 6pm (1 Samuel 29-31,  

                    Psalm 121, 123, 124) 

        Young Adult Ministry 6:30pm 

         

Saturday: Women’s IF Table Conversation at New Life     

                   Coffeehouse in Sheboygan 6pm 

 

Upcoming Events 

April 22-23: 24 Hour Prayer Event 

April 29: Meal Ministry Meal Making 

April 29: Dinner/Auction  

June 12-15: VBS 



Announcements 

Prayer Corner 

~Rick TenPas as he will be having knee surgery this coming week. 

~Tate Wilterdink as he is recovering from surgery 

~Congratulations to Shane & Abby (Wildman) Zimmerman who 

were united in marriage yesterday 
 

Thank you 

Thank you for all the prayers, calls, cards & food during my recent 

surgery. It is such a blessing to belong to such a church family.  

~Bev Dulmes 

Thank you to the kitchen ladies who made Wednesday night’s  

diner possible! Our students & leaders are incredibly grateful for 

each and every one of you. ~Joseph & The Well Youth Leaders 
 

Financial Reports 

The financial reports for year end as well as for the month of  

February are available in the church office during office hours. If 

you are unable to pick it up during those hours, let the office know 

and one will be put in your church mailbox.  
 

E-Give 

Our e-Give online account is closed. If you 

haven’t already signed up with SubSplash you 

can do so by scanning this QR Code, or by  

clicking on “Giving” on the church website. If 

you have any questions feel free to reach out to 

the church office. 
 

VBS Volunteers 

VBS Volunteer registration is OPEN! VBS this 

year will be June 12-15. You can access it by  

clicking on the Children’s Ministry Tab on the 

website or app, or by scanning this QR Code. If 

you have any questions feel free to reach out to 

Amber at 920.207.3283 or amber@gibbsville.org 

 

 

March 12,  

2023 

To Know God and Make Him Known 

Announcements 

Women’s Ministry If: TABLE conversation 

Join us this coming Saturday, March 18 at the New Life  

Coffeehouse for our TABLE conversation evening. Food is  

available for ordering starting at 6pm and the small group time 

will 6:30-8:30pm. Hope to see you there! 
 

Hallelujah Chorus 

The choir will be singing the Hallelujah Chorus on Easter  

morning. We would like to invite anyone who would like to join 

us in singing to come practice with us on Wednesday March 22, 

March 29, and April 5 at  7:30pm. Any questions please contact 

Katrina Hau. 
 

Community Good Friday Service 

The Community Good Friday Service will be held on Friday, 

April 7 from 12:30-2:50pm at the Hingham Church. Feel free to 

come and go as you please throughout the day. A free will  

offering will be collected for Pat & Julie Dirkse of City Church in 

Compton, CA. 
 

New To Gibbsville Church 

Are you new to Gibbsville Church? We 

would love to hear from you. Scan this QR 

code and fill out our connect card. 

 

Contact Information 

Church Phone: (920) 564-3434 

Prayer Line: (920) 564-6530  

Email: grc@gibbsville.org 

Website: www.gibbsville.org  

Office Hours : Tues.-Thurs. 8:30am-12:30pm 




